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OIA-2019-3595

9 August 2019

K Jarret
Fyi-request-10709-e47b0ece@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K Jarret

| refer to your email of 9 July 2019 requesting, under the Official Information Act
1982 (OIA), information regarding the Boeing 757’s operated by RNZAF 40
Squadron. [the two aircraft known in service as NZ7571 and NZ7572]. Within the
time frame of 00.00 am Sunday 7/7/2019 and 09.00 am Tuesday 9/7/2019 the time
and place of departure, intended destination, actual destination and time of arrival of
all flights. You also stated that your request was for the manifest of all passengers
and crew, including names, although you excluded from this part of your request the
names of any New Zealand Defence Force or New Zealand Police personnel or
employees.

It is necessary that the period to respond to your reply be extended for five working
days, under section 15A(1)(b) of the OIA, that is, to 16 August 2019, to complete
consultations necessary to make a proper response to your request.

You have a right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review
his extension.

Yours sincerely

AT Hoo—y

C.J.A. HOEY
Director Coordination
Office of the Chief of Defence Force HQNZDF
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